We are extra busy this fall with our preparations
for automation. Rob & I are entering all our patrons
records into the database. in anticipation of the arrival of
new library cards. So be prepared to receive another new
library membership number. 1t will be essential that
library users bring their new cards to library each and
every time they wish to borrow books. We also await
the delivery of barcodes which will be attached to each
and every book in the library. This bar code and the
library patron barcode number will create our circulation
files. so that we know who has what book checked out at
anv given time. Overdue books will be caught more
efficiently than has been in the past. The system will
calculate fines and store the information of unpaid fines.
We will have to be a little more conscientious on
collecting overdue fines.

Children and Families!

Have fun and learn about God's love for
vou and all the world at Sunday School!

8 Cherry Valley United Church [1:00 a.m
St. Philips Anglican Church

Milford 11:00 a.m

South Bay United Church 9:30 a.m

These are churches with open doors

For more information call
Rev Pat 476-2324 Rev. Phil 476-3976
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MICROSCOPES TELESCOPES

BINOCULARS
Repairs to all makes
New and used sold
Excellent access ta parts & accessories
for all makes

395 years experience
R.EB.2 Milford. ON KOK 2P0 '
Fax (613) 476-2955

Phone 1613} 476-7499
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We are also busv with Preschool Storytime.
Every Tuesday at 1:30 p.m.. Lynette Pettit 1s here to
read stories. sing songs and do crafts with the httle ones.
It sure looks like a lot of fun . so if you have a preschool
child who is at home. come on over and join in the fun.

Thursday Sept. 30. all the classes at South
Marysburgh School will start visiting the library. Each
week a different class will arrive at 1:30 for a tour of the
library and a story or two. So if you plan to v 1sit the
librarv you may want to reconsider the times when we
are at our busiest

Friends of the Library are busy planning the
Pampered Chef Luncheon and Kitchenware Demo on
Sat. Nov. 13. Watch the mail for your personal
invitation. And please come out and join the fun. The
food should be ereat. the company even better. and 1ts a
chance to get vour Christmas shopping under control. [T

vou have any questions, please give us a call at the
|ibrary 476-4130.

Till next time - enjoy the beautiful Indian
Swimmer weather.

- Pat Dubyk
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Wa!ker S Greenhouse

- GET YOUR FALL MUMS

- TULIP, DAFFODIL,
CROCUS & HYACINTH

BULBS ARE NOW
AVAILABLE

- ALSO SWAGS & DRIED REEDS

County Rd 17 SUMMER HOURS
Mon. to Fri. 9-6

_Phone 476-1118 _Sat.soun. 8 |



